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What have we been learning? 

Another fun week in Jet Class. We have been busy writing fact sheets all 
about the sea creatures we researched as part of our home learning. We 

included sub headings, facts and questions. 

We were extremely lucky to have a very informative visit from the RNLI, 
John told us all about the important work the RNLI do in saving lives at 
sea. He talked about water safety, described all the different lifeboats 

they use and we got to dress up and role play lifesaving drills. We raised 
£35 for the RNLI from our Pirate day. 

 

 

 

                                          

                     

 

In art we have experimented with colour mixing primary colours to make 
secondary colours on our own colour wheels and explored warm and 

cold colours by matching watercolours to pictures. We have researched 
the famous artist Van Gogh and compared his seascape painting to 

other famous sea paintings talking about what we liked/disliked.         

 

As it is Anti Bullying week we have been using our Jigsaw learning to 
discuss and understand ‘what is bullying?’ We can tell you what bullying 

is and understand how being bullied might feel.  



 

                     

 

   

                                

                                                                        

                      

 

 

Next Week 
 

We are going to be researching the 
famous significant person Grace Darling 

and her impact on the world. We will 
be writing a diary entry of the day she 

became a heroine. 
 

In maths we will be developing our 
understanding comparing numbers to 

20 using < > = signs. We will be 
finding one, two, three more than/less 

than a given number to 20. 
 

In art we will be exploring different 
paint techniques using watercolours, 

acrylic and salt ready for our Van Gogh 
seascape backgrounds. 

 
 

Home learning 
 

Phonics home learning has been sent home 
this week consolidating the sounds your child 

have been focusing on this week. 
 

Please ensure children have coats, gloves and 
hats in school now the weather has become a 

lot colder. 
 

If any parents want to come in help with 
reading please contact us ASAP, we are 

always looking for helpers. 
 

We need glass jars to decorate for Christmas, 
please can you send any jars you have into 

school. 
 

Christmas performances 
 

Monday 9th December @ 2pm 
Wednesday11th  December @  10am 
 
 

 
 

 


